
 
 

May, June 2019                                                                             

Dear Praying Friends, and Fellow Laborers, 

SO BLESSED: We are so blessed because we have kind and caring folks like you, 

who pray for us, and support us financially each month. Also, I have a faithful wife 

who stands with me, and we have five children that love us, and support us as 

parents. Mark, our son is a preacher as you know. Also we have two grandsons 

who are preachers, Charlie and Tyler Tinsley. Charlie teaches at New Manna 

Christian School, Marion, NC and we attend the church there. Our granddaughter, 

Ashley Tinsley, is also a teacher at Missionary Baptist Christian School, of 

Missionary Baptist Church in Pickens, SC where she and her family attend. All five 

children are in church regularly, Praise the Lord, WE ARE SO BLESSED by our 

amazing Lord and Saviour in so many ways. God is so good, and He is good all of 

the time! 

MINISTRY: We continue having new ministries added. I have meetings every 

month at Blue Ridge Terrace Apartments in Marion, and still teach a Bible lesson 

at the Autumn Care Rest Home every Sunday in Marion, NC. I am available for 

preaching meetings, and especially concerning missions. We have 28 years of 

experience in missions, and believe we can be of service in this area. I am 80 years 

old, but have no intentions of stopping, until death takes me, or when Jesus 

comes again. The churches in Cyprus are doing well, and we are able to assist 

them with online studies. Our Ph: (828) 205 2058 

Still serving Jesus, with your help, 

 

 


